
March 10, 2021 
 
Dear Chairman Lefor and members of the committee, 
 
Thank you for hearing my testimony today.  My name is Arin Burningrud and I am the maintenance 
technician for Tatley Meadows.  I have worked here for a year now.  My prior experience was doing 
HVAC and site maintenance since 2015 as my own business.  I have enjoyed working for Havenpark.   
 
I have seen many improvements to the parks since Havenpark bought them.  There have been really 
nice things like the signs at the entrance, street signs, trees trimmed and newly paved roads.  One of the 
biggest things is that they have removed all of the abandon homes.  These homes were not nice to look 
at and were a danger to the community.  I feel like the improvements to the community have made the 
tenants more proud to live her.  This is a nice place to work and live.  I have lived in Tately for 17 years 
and enjoy it. 
 
Please vote no on SB2159.  This bill will restrict our ability to enforce rules, and can cause costs to go up 
for all of the tenants. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Arin Burningrud 


